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As per Council’s agreed Training and Development Policy (last reviewed December 2023): 
 

• The council will maintain its membership of the Lincolnshire Association of Local 
Councils (LALC) with full access to its training programme. 

• The council will encourage and pay for the Clerk’s membership of the Society of 
Local Council Clerks (SLCC). 

• The council will support other employees by encouraging and paying for professional 
membership as relevant. 

 
Council’s membership of LALC, of the LALC Annual Training Scheme, and the Clerk’s 
membership of SLCC is factored into the budget. 
 
 
Recommendation 
Council re-affirms its commitment to subscriptions to these bodies. 


